
Thru-the-week sheet

Listen to this playlist  throughout 
this series to rejoice!

SING
Paul wrote a letter to the 
Philippians, and your child 
can write a letter to someone 
too! Ask your child to write a 
letter or draw a picture for 
someone they know needs 
encouragement. Then, mail it 
to that person.

WRITE

Encourage your child to 
find the answers for these 
questions to help them 
understand more about 
Philippi:

• Where is Philippi?
• Is it still a city today?
• What country(ies) is(are) 
next to it?

Dear Father, Please open our 
hearts and minds as we study 
the book of Philippians and 
reveal Your will for our lives. 
Help us rejoice, because we 
know you! Amen. 

PRAY
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Scan here to listen 
wherever you are! 

Encourage your child to look at 
the big picture of Paul’s life! Ask 
them to study Paul and create a 
timeline of his life, including his 
major missionary trips.

STUDY

FIND Help your child contact a 
missionary and learn what 
they do. 
Here are some questions 
they can ask:

• What does a missionary 
do?
• Do I have to travel to 
another country to be a 
missionary?
• How can I be a 
missionary where I am 
today?

RESEARCH 

Have you ever written a letter to 
someone? Share when you wrote 
a letter and what the letter was 
about.

SHARE

HOW CAN I RESPOND TO 
ANY SITUATION?

Q: 

A: REJOICE!

MEMORIZE

Philippians 4:4

Rejoice in the 
Lord always; 
again I will 
say, rejoice. 


